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NUNAVUT PLANNING COMMISSION 

NOTICE OF RELEASE OF THE 2023 RECOMMENDED NUNAVUT LAND USE PLAN  
 
Date: June 20, 2023 
 
Dear Participants, 
 
We are pleased to inform you that the Nunavut Planning Commission (NPC) has submitted the 2023 
Recommended Nunavut Land Use Plan (RNLUP) to the Government of Canada, the Government of Nunavut, and 
Nunavut Tunngavik Inc. for consideration and approval. The submission letter, along with the 2023 RNLUP and 
supporting documents, is now available on the NPC public registry at http://lupit.nunavut.ca/portal/registry.php. 
 
We are proud to present this first-generation plan for approval which we believe will serve as a valuable tool to 
guide land use in the Nunavut Settlement Area. We would like to extend our gratitude to all participants and 
planning partners for their support, comments, and feedback throughout the planning process.  
 
Please note that the Commission’s recommended plan is now before the signatory parties for consideration and 
there are no set timelines for this process. We look forward to discussing the future of the NLUP with you once the 
recommended plan is approved for implementation. If you have any questions regarding the 2023 RNLUP or would 
like to request a meeting with NPC staff to receive an overview of revisions, please do not hesitate to contact 
Solomon Amuno at samuno@nunavut.ca. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Solomon Amuno, PhD 
Senior Planner 
Nunavut Planning Commission 
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